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______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be holding a day of muddy fun with 
an obstacle course on the school field.  This will include a water slide, muddy 
crawl tunnels, climbing obstacles and lots more! 

 

     
 

        
 

 
 
 

This fun-filled event will take place on Friday 10th June 2022. 
 
Family members are more than welcome to attend to watch their children.  To help those 

families that wish to attend to plan their day, an approximate guide of start times for each year 
group are as follows:  

 
Year 6: 9.20 am    

Year 5: 10.00am  
Year 4: 10.40am 
Year 3: 11.20am 
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Year 2: 1.20pm     
Year 1: 2.00pm      

Foundation Stage: 2.40pm     
 

‘Muddy Madness’ will be a sponsored event to raise money for the school. We have purchased 
new playground equipment with money raised from our pumpkin competition and the Christmas 
art. Photos to follow when the equipment hits the playground. Equipment for three playgrounds 

is expensive which means we do not have any money left for new playground markings that 
the school council have requested on behalf of the children in their classes. We can think of no 

better way to raise the funds than with some muddy madness.  
 
We will send further information closer to the time, particularly in terms of clothing, changing 

and how the sponsorship will work. We just wanted to make you aware of this upcoming event 
so that as many parents as possible can attend. 

 
As with any school cinema trip, we require help to run the activities so if you could spare us a 
few hours in the morning or the afternoon to man an obstacle we would be extremely grateful. 

In return, we will allow you to spray the children moving through the course with a water gun. 
If you wish to volunteer your services, email the school office (marked FAO Mrs McCormack). 
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The children will be informed about this during an assembly and will have a more detailed 
assembly about this on Tuesday 29th March with the owner of Muddy Madness for Kids.  
 

Take a look at the company’s Facebook page for a greater insight into the fun that awaits. 
https://www.facebook.com/woodsfun 

 
I cannot wait! 
 

Kind regards,  
 

Mrs McCormack 
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